Tina M Bertrand

Treasurer of Woodbury County
Property Tax
822 Douglas Street Suite 102
Sioux City, IA51101
712-279-6495

March 25, 2024

RE: Refund of Payment on 8947 16 181 005
Dear Board of Supervisors,

We have received a request for refund on 8947 16 181 005. The owner, Heather Barringer requested a
refund for $822.00 on this parcel. She filed for the DSC credit for 2023 and this correction resulted in a
credit of $822.00. She was making monthly payments and discovered she had overpaid the $822.00 after
applying for this credit. Heather is now requesting the extra money be refunded to her.

Would you please approve this request?

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Thank you for your time,

Qe & Spe

Janet L. Trimpe

Woodbury County Tax Deputy
itrimpe@woodburycountyiowa.gov
712-224-6024




